
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Third Street Bridge Legacy Grant Application. 

DATE:          July 11, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

In July 2018 the Minnesota Historical Society closed the grant ($161,000) received for 

the development of construction plans and specifications relating to the preservation and 

rehabilitation of the Third Street Bridge. The next phase of this project is to submit a pre-

application requesting grant funds to pay “inspection and project management” costs in 

anticipation that funding will be awarded for construction. The City Council has 

previously authorized CEDA to assist with preparation of this grant request that is due 

July 26, 2019. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is requested to support and authorize submission of the pre-application 

for grant funds to pay construction inspection and project management costs relating to 

the rehabilitation of the Third Street Bridge.  


